United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
Mid-Pacific Regional Office
2800 Cottage Way
Sacramento, California 95825-1898

IN REPLY
REFER TO:

MP-3400

FIN-4.00 JUN 25 2001

MEMORANDUM
To: To All Concerned v

From: Kirk C.” Rodgers -
Acting Regional Directo

Subject: Central Valley Project Cost Allocation Study, May 2001

As Acting Regional Director of the Mid-Pacific Region of the Bureau of Reclamation, [ approve
the report titled “Central Valley Project Cost Allocation Study, May 2001." Based on the report,
Reclamation has determined that the existing allocation is the preferred allocation method and
will continue to use it for CVP plant-in-service allocations.

If further information is required, you may contact Craig Stroh at (916) 978-5377, TDD (916)
978-5608.



